
 

 

The presentation "The Book of Jonah" will 

be Wednesday, November 10 from 6:30 

to 7:45 pm in the Parish Hall.  This is a 

study of the entire Book of Jonah from the 

Bible (typically two pages long).  The 

presentation will include a handout, a 

brief video, a sermon by Bishop Barron, 

and an opportunity to have a copy of the 

book, "A Journey with Jonah."   

                                                                   

Refreshments will be served.  

 


